

DevMtg 2014-08-06

Developers Meeting on Weds, Aug 6, 2014

Today's Meeting Times



- JIRA Backlog Hour: [19:00 UTC](#) in #dspace IRC
- DSpace Developers Meeting: [20:00 UTC](#) in #duraspace IRC

Agenda

Regular Items

- "JIRA Backlog Hour" : Takes place the hour prior to the meeting, in #dspace IRC. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).

Discussion Topics

1. [DSpace 5.0](#) planning or other updates
 - a. REMINDER: "Deadline for feature pull requests" in 2 months! (Oct 6)
 - b. Any other volunteers for our 5.0 Release Team? We'd love to have you!
 - c. Any other major features waiting in the wings? or needing early approval?
2. Q&A on StackOverflow
 - a. Shall we kick it off by announcing that we're taking questions via StackOverflow as well?
 - b. [Email thread started on dspace-devel](#) about this topic (a few private and public supportive replies, but only about 5 total thus far)
3. [Pull Request backlog](#) (currently at 89 PRs) - how do we want to deal with this
4. Other topics?

Individual Status Updates

If you have status items to report, please enter them below at least 1 hour before the meeting starts.

Meeting Notes

Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2014-08-06>

Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)